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Geneva, 14 December 2009
	Ref:
	TSB Circular 79
COM 2/RH

	-
To Administrations of Member States of the Union

	Tel:
Fax:
E-mail:
	+41 22 730 5887
+41 22 730 5853
tsbsg2@itu.int 
	Copy:
-
To ITU-T Sector Members;
-
To ITU-T Associates;

-
To the Chairman and Vice-Chairmen of 
Study Group 2;

-
To the Director of the Telecommunication Development Bureau;

-
To the Director of the Radiocommunication Bureau


	Subject:
	Non-approval of new Annex G to ITU-T Recommendation E.212


Dear Sir/Madam,

Further to TSB Circular 46 of 12 June 2009 and its Corrigendum 1 to the English version, I hereby inform you that the last meeting of Study Group 2 did not approve the text of draft new Annex G to ITU-T Recommendation E.212, The use of an MCC of a successor country in a newly created country which has been assigned a new MCC by the Director of TSB.  This text will be further studied by the Study Group.
Yours faithfully,
Malcolm Johnson
Director of the Telecommunication
Standardization Bureau
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